
 

 

30-6-23 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Classes for 2023-24 

In preparation for our induction day next week here are classes for the next academic year. 

 

Current class Current Teacher New class New teacher 

Ladybirds Mrs. Neal Class 1 Miss. Sadler-Jones 

Bumblebee Miss. Cotterell Class 2 Mrs. Ashton 

Class 1 Miss. Sadler-Jones Class 4 Miss. English 

Class 2 Mrs. Ashton Class 3 Mrs. Lacey/Mrs. Taziker 

Class 3 Mr. Owen Class 6 Miss. Kirkby 

Class 4 Miss. English Class 5 Miss. Cordy 

Class 5 Mrs. Lacey/Mrs. McMahon Class 7  Mr. Owen 

Class 6 Miss. Kirkby Class 8 Miss. Job 

Class 7 Mrs. Butler/Mrs. Taziker Class 10 Mrs. Inglis 

Class 8 Miss. Job Class 9 Mr. Coughlin/Mr. Neal 

Class 9 Mr. Coughlin/Mr. Neal Class 12 Mrs. McDowall 

Class 10 Mrs. Inglis Class 11 Mrs. Ross 

 

 

Retirements/Leavers 

At the end of this term we say goodbye to some long-standing members of staff.   

 Mrs Paterson is leaving our school having started work at St. Bridget’s in 1988.  During this time, she has 

been a teaching assistant and midday supervisor.  We will all miss her and wish her a happy and relaxing 

retirement. 

 Mrs Butler is also leaving our school.  Mrs Butler started St. Bridget’s as a teacher in 1990.  During her 

time, she has been a senior leader and coordinated Design Technology, something which she is 

passionate about. She will be missed by all of us and we wish her a happy and relaxing retirement as 

well. 

 Mr Biggins our school caretaker leaves us at the end of the Summer to pursue an exciting new career.  

He has been at St. Bridget’s since 2012. During his time at St. Bridget’s Mr Biggins has been a midday 

assistant, teaching assistant and caretaker.  We wish him well and hope we find someone as good as 

him to be our next caretaker. 

 

Vacancies in school for September 

Governor vacancy 

 

St Bridget’s C of E Primary School 
 

St Bridget’s Lane, 
West Kirby, 

Wirral CH48 3JT 
Tel: 0151 625 7652  

Headteacher: Mr Neil Le Feuvre  
Email: schooloffice@stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk 

Website: https://st-bridgets.eschools.co.uk/website  
                   

“Love your neighbour as yourself.” 
Luke 10:27 

mailto:schooloffice@stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk
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For September we will have two parent governor vacancies.  The Governance of St. Bridget’s is critical to the 

on-going success of our school.  After an internal audit of our governance it would benefit the school if any 

new governors had an educational background.  If you are interested in being a Governor please contact 

our Chair of Governors who will give you an overview of the position.  He can be contacted on email: 
pastord@stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk 

  

Caretaker vacancy 

This vacancy is on the Wirral website - link to advert 

 

Midday Assistants Vacancy 

For September we will have some vacancies for Midday Supervisors.  This role involves supporting children 

at lunchtimes inside and outside.  This role is subject to an enhanced DBS check and may suit a parent who 

is looking for a part time job during the middle of the day.  Please contact the school office if you would 

like any further information. 

 

Reports 

The children are being sent home with their annual school report today. Please return the parental feedback 

slip as soon as possible. There is an opportunity to come into school on Tuesday 4th July until 4:30pm to see 

your child’s books and chat to the class teacher should you wish. 

 

Coronation Art 

On Tuesday 4th July, the fantastic array of artwork produced to celebrate the coronation in May will be on 

display in the school hall. Please do pop in and have a look at the creative and inspiring art work on offer 

from across the school. 

 

Eco-School Green Flag Award 

Our children have earned an international accreditation this academic year, recognising their amazing work 

in making school more environmentally friendly and raising eco-awareness in fellow pupils. The Eco-Schools 

programme was established in 1994 and is now delivered in more than 70 countries across the globe. More 

than 1 million pupils attended an Eco-School in England in 2022-23.  

Pupils reviewed everything from biodiversity within their school grounds to how pupils and staff members 

travel to school. Building on their findings, pupils then planned a year of action designed to advance their 

school’s green credentials, improve their local environment, and protect our planet. To learn more about 

Eco-Schools head to www.eco-schools.org.uk 

 

Polite reminders 

 Car parking and drop off – Please can I remind you that it is really helpful if we can use Ludlow Lane as a 

one way.  Please see this link. 

 I have been contacted by concerned parents about some poor parking in the local area.  Please park 

with consideration of children and our neighbours. 

 Can we please remind parents not to bring dogs onto the school grounds either on leads or being 

carried. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 
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Neil Le Feuvre 


